
 

 

 

 
Tyneside  114 Sub-Aqua Club 
 
Advice to Children and Young People 
 
 
1. You will be treated with respect and dignity at all times. You will be expected to 

treat instructors, branch officials and other branch members in the same way. 
 

 
2. Safety is of primary importance in scuba diving. Never do anything to put your 

safety or the safety of others at risk. Always follow the advice of your instructors 
and branch officials. Behave sensibly at all times – but enjoy yourself too! 
 

 
3. You do not have to do anything you do not wish to do. You just have to say that 

you don’t want to do it. This is the sign of a good diver. 
 

 
4. If you are unhappy about anything, you should tell somebody and we will do what 

is necessary to make you feel better. You can speak to anyone you trust - your 
instructor or dive leader, the dive manager, the Training Officer, the Diving Officer 
or the Branch Safeguarding Officer. You should let your parent or guardian know 
if you are unhappy about something, and they can speak to one of us for you. 
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